
 

Third Announcement 

Call for Abstracts 

 

2
nd
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17 and 18 November 2011 

 

The Centre for Renewable and Sustainable Energy Studies (CRSES) is hosting a symposium to provide 16 
Masters and PhD students with the opportunity to present their research, after completion or in progress. The 
symposium will be held on 17 and 18 November 2011 at the Sustainability Institute outside Stellenbosch (see 
map overleaf). The programme will be as follows: 
 
Thursday, 17 November  12h00 Welcome and lunch 

12h45 Key note address 
13h30 Eight presentations of 20 minutes each 
18h00 Departure for dinner at Spier (see map overleaf) 

 
Friday, 18 November   07h30 Coffee 

08h00 Eight presentations of 20 minutes each 
12h30 Lunch 
13h30 Panel discussion: Employment opportunities in the Renewable Energy 
Sector 
 

 
Interested students, with their respective supervisor, are invited to submit abstracts, of not more than 500 
words, via e-mail by Monday, the 3th of October. Accepted abstracts will be notified within a week and full 
papers are to be submitted by Monday, the 31st October 2011, for inclusion in the symposium proceedings. A 
template will be provided to prepare the papers. 
 
All academics and students, with an interest in renewable and sustainable energy, are welcome to attend. No 
fee will be charged.  
 
A limited number of sponsorships are available for students outside the Western Cape. In terms of more 
affordable accommodation, an arrangement has been made with the guest house at the Sustainability Institute. 
Contact Gyro Valentyn for reservations and costs of accommodation at the guest house at: 021 881 3196. 
 
Other enquiries and abstracts can be directed to: crses@sun.ac.za; 021 808-4069. 
 
Abstracts must be emailed to Me Jos Liebenberg by 3rd October 2011 at  crses@sun.ac.za 
 
 
 
 



 
 
Directions to the Sustainability Institute, Stellenbosch 

 


